From: |

Sent: 30 November 2019 15:44

To: Planning

Subject: SC - logged/trim - 02/12/2019 -Building application no 2019/5348/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Attention Mr Ben Farrant,

I live at no .Frognal and go past Frognal Gardens several times a day.

Whilst some of the houses on Frognal Gardens may not necessarily be totally in keeping with the general character
of Hampstead, the proposal under the application above, is off the radar and surely cannot be considered

acceptable in this conservation area.

There are no houses in Hampstead that have used green tiles as their facade. This house would simply look
completely out of place within the surrounding red-brick or white rendered houses.

| strongly disapprove and object to this proposal.

Yours sincerely,



